February 5, 2001

Associate Roofing Inc.
21 Arnold Street
Braintree, MA 02184

Dear Mr. Paul Lynch,

Enclosed you will find a check in the amount of $5,928 which is the balance due for the
new roof completed at my home on 16 Scotland Street. I wish to thank you and your
crew for completing this job in such a quickly and timely fashion. I know it was not easy
working around the large amount of snow and the small area.

Please extend my gratitude to your cr¢W for taking the time in using the tarps to catch-
most of the old roof materials and protecting the shrubs as well as removing the old
gutters, downspouts and TV antenna.

I have already had several inquires regarding the roof and the company. I believe I made
two right choices in selecting the 30-year Timberline Architectural shingles and

Associate Roofing to complete the job.

Sincerely Yours,

Linda M. Tarr

Invoice # - 02171
Job - 200313-000



